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 19th May 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Summer  

Issue 5 

Stars of the week: 
 
Wrens: Sam, for his 

amazing effort in 
writing. 

Owls: Lily for a 
fantastic 
improvement in 

writing.   
Skylarks: Taylor for 

excellent behaviour. 
Kestrels: Isobel, for 
great maths work.  
 

Writer of the 
week: 

Wrens: Sam 
Owls: Oran 

Skylarks: Gracie 
Kestrels: Ross. 

 
Well done to Skylarks 

for their amazing 

swimming. You should 

all be very proud of 
your certificates.  

Federation Day 
Don’t forget that on Monday 22nd May we will have our Federation 
Day. The day will be based around our whole Federation theme of: 

‘The World Outside Our Window’. As part of this day we will be having 
a visit from Norfolk Wild Encounters to both schools. They will be 

bringing a whole host of birds for us to learn about and watch fly. The 
children will also be taking part in different workshops. We are really 
looking forward to it.  

 
 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Monday 22nd May: Federation Day. 

Monday 22nd May- Friday 26th May: residential trip to 

Lakeside.  

Tuesday 23rd May: Wrens health checks.  

Tuesday 6th June: Owls’ Gooderstone Gathering  

Thursday 8th June: School closed for the General Election. 

Thursday 29th June: Sports day.   

 

This week’s 

Worship theme: 
Winning and Losing   

Our next theme. 

Next half term our whole Federation theme will be ‘Fantasy worlds.’ 

The children will be coming up with their own questions around the 

theme which the teacher will then plan from. We are really looking 

forward to planning our whole school trip! 

 

Newsletter. 
A weekly newsletter comes home to try to keep you up to date with 
all our Gooderstone goings on. Please ensure you take note of the 

upcoming events. If you would prefer a paper copy please let the 
office know. There is always a copy on the noticeboard outside the 

school and spare copies in the magazine files by the office.  
 

Let every light shine 

A thank you from Wrens 

Thank you to the parents who have donated items for our outside 

area. It is starting to look amazing and is enriching the children’s 

learning. We all need to do a sunshine dance now so we can actually 

get out there and enjoy it! 

Readers 

We try to hear your children read 

as much as possible but the days 

at school are very busy and it is 

not always possible. If you have 

any spare time and would like to 

come in to hear readers we would 

love to hear from you! 



 

 

Let every light shine 


